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Remembering 
We regret to notify you of the recent passing of two Harvest Golf 
Club past members, Mr. Alan Budd & Mr. George Parker.  

 
Mr. Alan Budd, was a member in good standing of The Harvest 
Golf Club for many years. He truly enjoyed playing golf with his 
son Tom, his daughter Cheryl & 
Son in Law Wayne Gellhaus, whom are all members of THGC. His 
gentle and kind personality towards everyone he came in contact 
with at the Golf Club was always present. Mr. Alan Budd was truly 
a gentleman golfer whom will be surely missed. 
 
Mr. George Parker was a regular fixture with the Sr. Men's Club 
for his many years as a member of The Harvest Golf Club. His 
unique personality and enjoyment of the game of golf made it 
enjoyable for our Teammates and his fellow members to interact & 
banter with. Mr. George Parker was truly oldschool and a 
character.  
 
Please join us in extending our deepest sympathy on this 
Thanksgiving Day to the respective families & loved ones of Mr. 
Alan Budd & Mr. George Parker. 
   

 

 
Golf Shop Operation 

Friend on Facebook 
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Forward to a Friend

 

 

Golf Shop 

Opening Hours 

  

Doors Open-  

60 minutes prior 

to first teetime 

 

Phones Open- 30 

minutes prior to 

first teetime 

 



 

2021 Membership Renewal 

 

Membership renewal packages will be mailed on Tuesday, 

October 13th. 

You should be receiving your information package by 

October 20th (Postal Service dependent) 

 

 

Driving Range Hours 

 

October 13th through November 8th- 

9am to 4pm Daily 

*(Opening Hours Are Frost Dependent)* 

 

 

Aeration Date Reminder  

 

Fairway & Greens aeration will begin in this afternoon and 

continue through Wednesday, October 14th.  

The Golf Course will be closed for play during this time period. 

 

Driving Range Hours Oct.13 & 14th- 9am to 4pm 

Masa's Grill Hours Oct.13th & 14th-9am to 7pm 

 

 

On-Course Washrooms Closure 

 

On-Course washrooms will remain open through Monday, 

October 19th. 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  



 

Irrigation System Drainage 

 

Irrigation drainage process will commence  

Thursday, October 22nd and then on Friday, October 23rd. 

This may cause minor disruption during play. 

 

 

Reminder- 2 Tee Start/Crossover 

 

Format of play 

Thursday, October 15th through  Sunday, November 8th 

two tee start/crossover Daily 

11am to 1pm  six-somes 

 

Play is limited to Members Only/1 guest. 

Ready golf and continuous putting is strongly 

recommended 

 

When booking, please provide all names to prevent any possible 

duplications 

Any incomplete group will be paired accordingly 

 

 

 

Closing Date 

 

Sunday, November 8th 

   

 



 

Masa's Grill 

 

Hours 

 

October 13th through November 8th 

9am to 7pm 

 

Masa's Grill will remain open 

 November 13th, 14th & 15th 

November 20th, 21st, 22nd 

Dinner Only (4:30pm-7:30pm) 

 

 

2020 Final Prime Rib Night 

 

Friday, November 27th 

 



 

Please contact Ryan Brown 

to make reservations 

250-862-3177 

  

 

   

     

 


